TITLE IX SYLLABUS STATEMENT

Title IX Policy Addressing Sexual Misconduct, Harassment, and Assault
[bookmark: _GoBack]SMCCD is committed to maintaining a safe and caring college environment at Cañada College, College of San Mateo, and Skyline College and we do not tolerate sexual harassment or sexual misconduct, including (but not limited to) sexual assault, sexual coercion, dating violence, domestic violence, stalking, cyber-stalking, retaliation, isolation, and other forms of discrimination based on gender and hate crimes based on gender.  SMCCCD has established policies and procedures regarding Sexual Misconduct, Harassment, and Assault based on Title IX and SB 493.  If you have experienced or would like to report sexual harassment/misconduct, please visit http://smccd.edu/titleix/. In the event of an emergency, please call 911.


OPTIONAL / SUPPLEMENTAL LANGUAGE ABOUT MANDATORY REPORTING:
Please be advised that under Senate Bill 493, all staff and faculty members are considered mandatory reporters of incidents or concerns involving Gender-based discrimination, harassment, and sexual misconduct.

